
 

 

November 8, 2024 
 
Chris VanWagoner 
Provider Network Manager 
1999 Walden Drive 
Gaylord, MI 49735 
 
 
Chris, 
 
I’m happy to share that we are expanding our service locations to add an offsite outpatient location 
that will offer mental health PHP and IOP services.  The location will share the hospital tax-id number 
of 23-2285657 and the hospital NPI number of 1740251313. 
 
The physical address of the new location is: 
Forest View Hospital  
2172 East Paris Ave Suite A 
Kentwood, MI  49546 
 
We are requesting the addition of this location to our current contract and to your provider directory.  
Finally, we are requesting the assignment of our current PHP and IOP reimbursement rates to the new 
outpatient location in addition to our current location. 
 
What additional information or documentation do you need from us to make this happen as soon as 
possible?  We look forward to treating your consumers in this new location. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Nanzer 
Chief Executive Officer 
Forest View Hospital 
 
 
 


